MARIAH CAREY

The story of Mariah Carey's rise to fame¹ would make a good Hollywood film. As a penniless² waitress, sharing³ a flat with three friends in New York, she managed⁴ to get an invitation to a party where she met Tommy Mottola, Sony Music's US President. Before leaving, she gave him a demo tape⁵ of some of her songs, which he listened to on the way home. By the following morning she had accepted a recording contract and, less than two years later, her first single *Vision of Love* was at the top of the American charts. She thanked Mottola,... and then in June 1993, she and Mottola married...

Like a Hollywood film character, Mariah has had her share of problems. A lot of people criticized her marriage - many people said that she married Mottola to further⁶ her career. Mariah's success has also lost her many friends: "I found out that many of my friends were jealous of my success and were mad that I was not helping them with their careers. Just because I'm a successful person doesn't mean I can make somebody else into a successful

Adapted from BBC ENGLISH, February 1995

ACADÉMIE DE PARIS CRÉTEIL VERSAILLES

CAP/BEP TERTIAIRE

ÉPREUVE : ANGL

¹ célébrité

² sans le sou

³ to share: partager

⁴ trouver le moyen de

⁵ cassette de démonstration

⁶ favoriser

TRAVAIL A EFFECTUER PAR LE CANDIDAT

CAP 1	BEP							
		I) Répondez par "right" ou "wrong" : justifiez votre réponse en anglais.						
2	1	1) Mariah Carey is a comedian.						
2	1	2) Mariah is still penniless.						
2	1	3) Mariah met Tommy in a restaurant.						
2	1	4) Tommy Mottola married Mariah after her first single "Vision of Love".						
2	1	5) She has made a lot of new friends.						
2	1	6) Today, nobody is jealous of her success.						
	6	<u>-</u>						
		II) Répondez aux questions suivantes en anglais.						
2	2	1) Why would Mariah Carey's story make a good Hollywood film?						
1	1	2) Who is Tommy Mottola?						
1	1	3) What is "Vision of Love"?						
1	1	4) Why did people criticize Mariah's marriage?						
5	5							
	III) Posez la question, en anglais, portant sur les mots soulignés. (BEP seulement)							
	1	1) She met him at a party.						
	1 2) She was sharing a flat with three friends.							
	1	3) Mariah gave him a demo tape.						
	1	4) <u>In June 1993</u> , she and Mottola married.						
	1	5) She accepted a recording contract.						
	5	_						
3	4	IV) Rédaction Répondez, en anglais, à la question suivante. (dix lignes environ) Would you like to be a star? (actor, singer, football player, etc). Say why or why not.						
J	4	Gay wily of wily not.						

Dictionnaire non autorisé

5	I	OURÉE : 1h	Coef.: 1	
AIS		SUJET 1999	Page 1/1	

MARIAH CAREY

The story of Mariah Carey's rise to fame¹ would make a good Hollywood film. As a penniless² waitress, sharing³ a flat with three friends in New York, she managed⁴ to get an invitation to a party where she met Tommy Mottola, Sony Music's US President. Before leaving, she gave him a demo tape⁵ of some of her songs, which he listened to on the way home. By the following morning she had accepted a recording contract and, less than two years later, her first single *Vision of Love* was at the top of the American charts. She thanked Mottola,... and then in June 1993, she and Mottola married...

Like a Hollywood film character, Mariah has had her share of problems. A lot of people criticized her marriage - many people said that she married Mottola to further⁶ her career. Mariah's success has also lost her many friends: "I found out that many of my friends were jealous of my success and were mad that I was not helping them with their careers. Just because I'm a successful person doesn't mean I can make somebody else into a successful person."

Adapted from BBC ENGLISH, February 1995

- ¹ célébrité
- ² sans le sou
- 3 to share: partager
- ⁴ trouver le moyen de
- ⁵ cassette de démonstration
- 6 favoriser

ACADÉMIE DE PARIS CRÉTEIL VERSAILLES

CAP/BEP TERTIAIRE ÉPREUVE : ANGLA

TRAVAIL A EFFECTUER PAR LE CANDIDAT

CAP	BEP					
	I) Répondez par "right" ou "wrong" : justifiez votre réponse en anglais.					
2	1	1) Mariah Carey is a comedian.				
2	1					
2	1	3) Mariah met Tommy in a restaurant.				
2	1	4) Tommy Mottola married Mariah after her first single "Vision of Love".				
2	1	5) She has made a lot of new friends.				
2	1	6) Today, nobody is jealous of her success.				
12	6					
		II) Répondez aux questions suivantes en anglais.				
2	2	1) Why would Mariah Carey's story make a good Hollywood film?				
1	1	2) Who is Tommy Mottola?				
1	1					
1	1	4) Why did people criticize Mariah's marriage?				
5	5	<u> </u>				
		III) Posez la question, en anglais, portant sur les mots soulignés. (BEP seulement)				
	1	1) She met him at a party.				
	1	2) She was sharing a flat with three friends.				
	1	3) Mariah gave him a demo tape.				
	1	4) <u>In June 1993</u> , she and Mottola married.				
	1	5) She accepted a recording contract.				
	5	_				
		IV) Rédaction Répondez, en anglais, à la question suivante. (dix lignes environ) Would you like to be a star ? (actor, singer, football player, etc).				
3	4	Say why or why not.				

Dictionnaire non autorisé

;	Ι	OURÉE : 1h		Coef.: 1	
\IS		SUJET 1999		Page 1/1	